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3 August 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

THINK SHARE ACT WORKING BEE 
 

Our THINK SHARE ACT team need your help at their working bee to eradicate and control the invasive 
weed, Lantana, and assist with their revegetation plan. 
 

Date: Sunday 28 August 2022 
Time: 9.00 am – 1.00 pm (administration and safety induction will commence 8.50 am) 
Venue: Grose View Public School environmental area (back oval) 
What to bring: ● wear long clothing, protective eyewear, hat and a pair of gumboots 

 ● thick gardening gloves to handle the lantana 
 ● salt for leeches 

 ● hand held gardening tools such as pruners and loppers 

 ● family picnic including food, water and a blanket 
 

Please us the following link to complete our survey by Sunday 21 August if you are planning to attend 
our Working Bee:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MZSPYBH 
 

All helpers must completed a Working With Children declaration and provide photo identification to the 
office prior to the working bee.  If you have any questions please contact the office. 
 

All students must be supervised by their parent/carer should they attend. 
 

About Think Share Act (TSA) 
 

Our TSA team students act as environmental leaders to educate their peers, share their work with local 
schools and act on projects with the help from industry experts.  Over the past four years, our TSA team 
has made a positive impact on our school environment.  They have investigated wildlife species within 
our environmental area, provided efficient waste solutions around the school, and managed our 
school’s revegetation program to support the growth of native species and eradicate/control invasive 
weeds. 
 

With the help of National Parks & Wildlife in 2020, our TSA team were able to begin their revegetation 
plan through the Junior Rangers project.  They were selected as the 2021 Greater Sydney Junior 
Landcare Team due to the work they had achieved.  This year, our K-6 students are revisiting the Junior 
Rangers program to learn about how they can make a difference within our school environment and 
learn from the TSA team students. 
 

We hope to see you at our working bee. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Tamara Hopkins 
Assistant Principal 
THINK SHARE ACT Coordinator 
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